
Sent: 11 April 2014 13:48 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2014/1692/P - 

Categories: Orange Category 

To whomever this may concern 

I am writing regarding the above application reference in response to the proposed development 
at 138 Highgate Road NW5 1P6. 

I strongly oppose the proposal for both the 6 storey and 3 storey building for the following reasons: 

Whether the new 
building is 3 or 6 stories is irrelevant because both result in me losing 99% of the view from my 
front windows. 

If a decision is made for shops to be built on this land then this means that the noise levels will 
rise considerably, disrupting the way of life for everybody on this estate and no doubt many more 
in the local area. 

I am also concerned about the parking situation for the new build as parking on local streets, and 
my estate, are already overcrowded and having more commerce in the vicinity will not help this 
situation. 

I eagerly await your response to my comments 

Kind regards 

Shirley Adams 


